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I've lived in Oregon for many years, and have always loved mail-in voting. That 

process makes it so easy to vote, and therefore is more likely than any other voting 

method to maximize the number of Oregon residents casting ballots. And THAT's 

what democracy is all about. Therefore, I urge the Senate Committee On Rules to 

vote AGAINST SB 210, so that voting by mail remains the standard method for 

conducting elections in Oregon. Thank you! 


